Lauren Rose

Fram: Keith Mg

Sent: Tuesday, 2 October 2018 11.57 AM

To: Lauren Rose

Subject: FW: Exhibition of WestConnex bd4-M5 Link - Modification 1
FYl

From: Richard Bonner
Sent: Tuesday, 2 October 2018 11:57 AM
To: Keith Ng <Keith. Ng @planning.nsw.gov.au>

Ce: Mary Garland <Mary.Garland@planning nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Exhibition of WestConnex M4-M5 Link - Modification 1

Hi Keith,

OEH has reviewed the WestConnex Ma-M5 Link Modification 1 report and have no comments to make. Apologies
for the delay in providing this advice.

Regards

Richard Bonner

Senior Conservation ;
. 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta 2150
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